Summer school had a successful time and the students learned a lot while having fun. The
biggest change this summer was working directly with the Eegahkimaht program on a daily
basis. This partnership helped offset the reduction in staff and funding support in comparison to
previous years. Our student numbers also had to be capped to align with the student teacher
ratio numbers in the K-8 cohorts.

Project based learning was implemented and each week the students had a field lab and had an
ending trip. Vina, BMS , and BHS were used as the location sites and we thank the building
principals for their support in providing access to the buildings.

The partnership with Eegahkimaht was a success and we worked through the growing pains
and the staff members of each program deserve a ton of credit for their professionalism in
making summer school work for every student including the SpEd students. Each cohort has
provided a cohort specific report. We thank upper administration and the Board for providing the
opportunity and the funding for summer school, you all are appreciated.

Thank you for your time, have a good day.

Dennis Juneau
Summer School Administrator



